Obstetrics and Gynecology

June 07, 2022

To whoever it may concern.

I am writing this letter to notify you, that Dr. Rodis Paparodis, MD, FNLA has participated in the recent meeting of the Women's Health Working Group, which took place during the proceedings of the 2022 Scientific Sessions of the National Lipid Association, held in Scottsdale, AZ, USA in June 2-5, 2022.

Robert A Wild MD.MPH,PHD

Presidential Professor

Oklahoma University Health Sciences Center

Chair Women's Health Working Group

National lipid Association

